

Schary, Claire

From: Schary, Claire
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2013 4:00 PM
To: 'Carrie Sanneman'
Subject: RE: HOLD Monday, 3/18 1-4PM

Sure – with the conversion to the new email system last Tues., our room reservation system isn't working so I put in a request manually – too hard to retrieve it now!

Have a good weekend,

-- Claire

From: Carrie Sanneman [<mailto:sanneman@willamettepartnership.org>]
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2013 3:46 PM
To: Schary, Claire
Subject: Re: HOLD Monday, 3/18 1-4PM

OK great. I need to hear a final OK from Ranei on Dan Turner's availability/travel logistics. I will hopefully be able to confirm on Monday. Can you hold the conference room until then just in case?

Have a great weekend!

Carrie

On Fri, Feb 22, 2013 at 3:16 PM, Schary, Claire <Schary.Claire@epa.gov> wrote:

I've heard from three people (half the group) so far – they are willing, so maybe that's enough of a quorum. Those who can't make it can call in. We will need a call-in # anyway because of Bill Stewart in Idaho and Bob Rose in Wash., DC.

-- Claire

From: Carrie Sanneman [<mailto:sanneman@willamettepartnership.org>]
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2013 3:13 PM
To: Schary, Claire

Subject: Re: HOLD Monday, 3/18 1-4PM

Hi Claire,

Any word on ability to travel down to Lacey?

Carrie

On Thu, Feb 21, 2013 at 4:59 PM, Schary, Claire <Schary.Claire@epa.gov> wrote:

I will check with my team but it may not work for us. That drive is a little over an hour going down but coming back will be much longer because of rush hour traffic around both Tacoma and Seattle (and the HOV lanes will be assigned to go the opposite direction, creating even more back-ups heading north). I will ask and get back to you as soon as I can.

-- Claire

From: Carrie Sanneman [mailto:sanneman@willamettepartnership.org]
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2013 4:22 PM

To: Schary, Claire
Cc: Bobby Cochran

Subject: Re: HOLD Monday, 3/18 1-4PM

Hi Claire,

That's great, we'd love to have Christine there.

I apologize for continuing the shake up the plans...but would you and other EPA staff be able to get down to hold the meeting in Lacey from 1-4 instead? Leaving Seattle at 4:30 and getting back to Portland at 8PM or later is turning out to be a tough proposition for ODEQ staff.

Thanks

Carrie

On Wed, Feb 20, 2013 at 12:25 PM, Schary, Claire <Schary.Claire@epa.gov> wrote:

It turns out Christine is available that day, and I was able to reserve a large conference room as well. I will get a call-in # once it's confirmed for that day.

-- Claire

From: Carrie Sanneman [mailto:sanneman@willamettepartnership.org]
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 11:38 AM
To: Schary, Claire
Cc: Bobby Cochran
Subject: HOLD Monday, 3/18 1-4PM

Hi Claire,

Can you please have folks hold Monday afternoon (1-4PM) on March 18th for a walk-through of the Medford permit. I know that we will lose Christine that day, but it was the only time that worked for ODEQ and Ecology.

I'm waiting to hear from TFT before a final confirmation, but I'll pass it along as soon as I can.

Best,

Carrie

Carrie Sanneman

Willamette Partnership

Ecosystem Services Project Manager

o: [503-894-8426](tel:503-894-8426)